
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Newsletter 2024 – Number 06                                                               11 October 2024 
Dear Parents  

 

Open Morning 

We were delighted to welcome so many families into 

school today for our Open Morning. The children, who are 

due to start school in next September, enjoyed spending 

time with our current reception children and having a go 

at activities in Class 1.  

A big thank you and well done to those Year 5 and 6 

children who gave families a tour of the school … you did 

a brilliant job in sharing all that is great about our school!  

 

 

 

This week’s class news …. 

Class 1 

 

This week we have been 

exploring colour mixing to 

make a colour wheel in art, 

looking at features of 

instruction writing in English 

ready to write instructions 

for how to make pumpkin 

soup. The children also 

looked at maps of our 

village, county, country and world to consider the location of our school. We have focussed our 

reading on stories about friendship and considered ‘what makes a good friend’ with each child 

making a leaf for our friendship tree. We have spotted some lovely examples of the children 

working together and looking out for each other as friends.  
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Class 2 

 

Class 2 finished writing their 

Saxons Dilemma playscripts and 

worked hard to learn their lines 

and put on a fabulous 

performance to the school. Well 

done! Class 2 also started their 

new weekly times table maths 

challenges to help to learn their timetables. In PE this week we learnt 

about the different positions you can play which helped us to be in a 

better space to receive the ball from our teammates resulting in some awesome goals being 

scored! In our topic this week, we explored the impact of the Anglo-Saxon invasion and settlement 

in Britain. We tested our knowledge with a Kahoot quiz, which was neck and neck until the final 

question!  
 

Class 3 

 

This week we have been writing our own scripts. They are based 

on Greek comedies and we are using what we have learnt within 

our topic to set our plays accurately. In maths, we have been 

consolidating our knowledge of the bus stop method in the 

division unit. We had a great time testing the thermal properties of 

different materials in science. We managed to record three 

different data sets and we are ready to evaluate them next week. 

We have looked at shooting techniques in basketball and tried to 

implement them into a game situation.  
      

 

Guitar demo 

 

Our guitar players gave us a taster of what they’ve been learning 

with teacher, Tom Lintall. Tom comes into school every Friday to run 

guitar lessons.  

 

Any children wishing to start learning to play, please use the link 

below to sign up  

Cornwall Music Service Trust (cmst.co.uk) 

 

 

Kind regards     

Sara Haden      
Headteacher 

https://cmst.co.uk/music-lessons

